
 
Dear Friends, 
   
In 1999, the Darrell Armstrong Foundation for Premature Babies, Inc. was established following the 
birth of Darrell’s youngest daughter who was born two months prematurely.  His vision is to provide 
quality child development services to premature babies and the needed education to their parents. 
 
As of early 2012, we have expanded with two Darrell Armstrong Centers for Pediatric Rehabilitation 
(within Central Florida) serving the needs of premature children beginning at age three, that suffer from 
developmental problems.  Premature births can contribute to developmental, physical, social, learning, 
sensory and behavioral concerns through childhood and adolescence.  We provide free service for low-
income families with no or minimal coverage of health insurance.  As we continue to grow we look for 
new and innovative ways to raise funds for our mission to assist families of premature babies in their 
efforts to raise healthy children, so they may recognize the gift of love that God has given them. 
 
The Darrell Armstrong Foundation for Premature Babies, Inc. will hold a live and silent auction at our 
upcoming 19th Annual Darrell Armstrong Classic Weekend on August 18 -19, 2018, to raise funds for 
our critical services that are provided for the children and families in our community.  As such, we ask 
that you partner with us by donating an item to be auctioned off at the event.  Your commitment will 
ensure that all children in our community who have been born premature receive the treatment they 
need. 
 
Many corporations and organizations have wholeheartedly supported our work resulting in the growth of 
our critical programs and the development of new initiatives designed to help children.  We hope to be 
able to count on your commitment to make the upcoming event an even bigger success this year.  If you 
are interested in donating to this year’s auction please contact us at dafpb10@gmail.com or 407-252-
3333. 
 
On behalf of the Darrell Armstrong Foundation for Premature Babies, Inc., we truly appreciate your 
thoughtful consideration and support of the 19th Annual Darrell Armstrong Classic Weekend. 
 
Respectfully Yours, 
 
Thomas Rascoe  
Executive Director 
Darrell Armstrong Foundation for Premature Babies, Inc. 
 

Darrell Armstrong Foundation for Premature Babies, Inc. 
P. O. Box 608833, Orlando, Florida 32860 

2710 N. Orange Avenue, Orlando, Florida 32824 
www.dafpb.com 

“Some are Chosen, Others Choose” 


